'AYR GOLF CLUB INC.

PRESIDENT: Peter Knapton Ph 0437710500
SECRETARY: Paul ORegan Ph 0429648514
TREASURER: Ross McLaughlin Ph 0418728084

P.O. Box 400
AYR QLD 4807

Ph: (07) 4783 1296
Fax: (07) 4783 5306
Email: ayrgolf1953@bigpond.com.au

Gambling Inquiry Productivity Commission
GPO Box 1428
Canberra ACT 2601

RE. Submission to Productivity Commission Inquiry into Australian Gambling Industry

Organization Name: - Ayr Golf Club Inc

Establishment Date = .1932

Members: - . 1' . .7200 approx , ,

Employees - 2fultime, 5casual . .

Busmess - We're a non profit organrzatlon provrdrng golflng facilities for the

town of Ayr and surrounding districts both for.our members and
the general public. As well as social play we organize competitions
for members, nonmembers, veterans and juniors.

We have had and continue to enjoy a good relationship with the Ayr Anzac Memorial Club
and their management who have provided us with support in several ways.

1. Financial support

Sponsorship of several events each year including our fourball club championships (both
mens & ladies)

Sponsorship of our A grade interclub pennants team

Sponsorship of the Ayr Pro Am

Contribution to the printing of our scorecards

Value $2500 per annum

2. Playing support
The Anzac Club organizes and supports. a team in our members monthly Brennans
.. Pennants competition. . =
" The Anzac Club Social Golf Club plays most of their regular monthly events at our course
" bringing up to 100 players ona Sunday morning.
~ Estimated Value $10000 per annum



3. Management Support

Our club relies mostly on volunteers and casual employees to operate as we can’t afford a
full time manager. The professional management at the Ayr Anzac Club often assists us
with advice on management (including grant applications), purchasing and compliance
issues and are a great help to us in this regard.

Estimated Value $5000 per annum

We're aware that the Ayr Anzac Memorial Club supports many organizations and charities
within our community as well as ourselves. Small communities such as Ayr rely on
volunteers and community spirit to achieve a better standard of facilities and opportunities.
The assistance provided by the Anzac Club within the community undoubtedly makes a
big difference.

Yours faithfully

Ve At

Ross McLaughlin
Treasurer



